
Parental Notifications 
 

1. After a new student completes the initial California English Language Development 
Test (CELDT), the parent or guardian is given a copy of the Initial Parent 
Notification Letter and Instructional Programs Description either at the RAP Center 
or through the school.  

 
2. Every September, the No Child Left Behind-required letter is sent to the students’ 

homes to inform parents or guardians of 


	Sample copies included: Initial Parent Notification Letters: K-1, 2-12

